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OCT 2 91984-

Washington Public Power Supply System
Box 1223
Elma, Washington 98541

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Regulatory Programs Manager

Gentlemen:

Subj ect: QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM DESCRIPTION FOR NUCLEAR PROJECT 3'
~

By letter dated August 27, 1984 (G. C. Sorensen to J. B. Martin) the
.

Washington Public Pow 3r Supply System submitted the current description of
the QA Program for Design and Construction of Nuclear Project 3 (WNP-3).

Based on.our evaluation of the changes introduced by Amendment 5, we find
that the QA Program description for the design and construction of WNP-3
continues to satisfy the requirements of Appendix B to 10 CFR Part 50 and
is therefore acceptable.

Should you have any questions regarding our review, please contact W. J.
Wagner at (415) 943-3731.

Sincerely,

@F KAh ~~

D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety and

Projects

cc: G. W. Knighton, NRR
W. O. Belke, QUAB
Section Chiefs
Branch Chiefs
Document Control Desk
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